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Overview 
 
On November 1st, 2018, between 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m., District IX Trustee Pretta VanDible 
Stallworth, Central College President Muddassir Siddiqi, and Vice Chancellor Kurt Ewen hosted 
a conversation with local community leaders to discuss HCC’s Strategic Planning efforts.  
 
Following the presentation, attendees participated in a group conversation structured around 
specific key questions to gather input on the Strategic Planning Process. Attendees were also 
encouraged to sign the Challenge Coin to affirm their commitment to HCC and Embracing 
Houston’s Future.  
 
Event Photos 
 

 


